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Friday 4th September 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are sorry that you are unable to join us for the beginning of term due to your recent trip, but thank you                                             
for playing your part in keeping our community safe.  
 
As Google Classroom is not yet up and running with your new class teacher, we have designed and                                   
attached a few activities to keep you occupied at home before you are able to join us back in school.  
 
Your new class teacher will be in touch on Monday to check in and say hello over the phone.  
 
Another member of your new classes’ team will ring you on Friday to find out how your week at home has                                         
gone, and how you got on with the home learning activities.  
 
If there are any further issues, there are members of our wider school team who will be able to help.  
 
Please contact the school using any of the email addresses below: 
admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
Contact Edina (family liaison)  at :  ​edina.saadi@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
Contact Hannah (SENDCO) at : ​hannah.wright@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk  
 
We cannot wait to welcome you back into school once your Quarantine has expired, and look forward to                                   
sharing some of the work you have completed at home with your classmates and new teacher. We will be                                     
in touch again at the beginning of the week beginning the 14​th September with more information about                                 
Home Learning.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
The Phase Leadership Team. 
 
Becca Ehrlich - KS1 Phase Leader 
Paul Baron Tomson - Y3 & 4 Phase Leader 
Jemma Bourn - Y5 & 6 Phase Leader  
 

Head Teacher:   Robin Warren          Acting Head Teacher:    Mireille Alwan  
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